Visiting carabinieri agents bid farewell
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Earlier today in a conference hall of the Formentera Council a farewell send-off was held for two
Italian carabinieri stationed on the island this summer as part of a joint effort with local Guardia
Civil forces. The law enforcement officials stressed the importance of such collaboration, which,
according to Antonio del Fresno, Guardia Civil commander on Eivissa, has been “very
impactful”. CiF president's office secretary Bartomeu Escandell gave thanks to the agents for
their now three-year commitment on the island. In summer, a considerable number of the
tourists Formentera receives are Italian.




